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10 March 2025 
 
Dear Residents, 
 
NOTICE: 2025 LEVY INCREASES  
 
Residents whose annual levy increase is in March, would have noticed that no increase has been put through to 
date. 
 
Management has presented the Village Budget to Rescom and subsequently Rescom has set up a Village 
Residents meeting for 18 March to discuss the budget and levy increases.  
 
Post this meeting, Village Management will proceed with processing the annual increases, back dated to 1 
March.  
 
Thank you for your understanding in this regard. 
 
 
Regards, 
Riaan Gouws 
Village Manager 


